
           BROOKFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION MINUTES

June 6, 2012

Present: Tom Hill, John Nelson, Dick Peckham, Dulcimer Lavender, Selectman’s Representative Bill 
Nelson, Alternates Jean Jones and Terry Jones

1. Meeting called to order at 6:15 PM

2. There were no public comments

3. Minutes from May 2, 2012 meeting were reviewed. Motion to accept by Dulcimer Lavender 
and seconded by John Nelson.

4. Mail: Statement from Meredith Savings for CC account. Tom Hill to check with the town 
treasurer to see if this year’s funds from the approved town budget have been put in the 
Meredith account.

5. Old business:
a.  Dulcie L. will check about access to the town web site.
b.  After a discussion it was decided that John Nelson would check with the planning board in 
regards to the possible encroachment on a small pond from the Smith gravel pit.
c.  TRAC:  Dick Peckham reported that he was in touch with Nate Fogg who will bring the 
subject of any Wakefield involvement with TRAC up to their Conservation Commission.
d.  Tom Hill reported that the permit for a replacement dock on Kingswood Lake that had 
been requested by Cathy Johnson or the new property owner Peter Lindenmeyer had been 
signed on behalf of the CC.

      6.New Business:

          A.  A hike on August 11th Old Home Day was discussed. Mountain Like was suggested as 
well as a tour/hike at the Lavender property to show how conserved properties can be 
utilized. 

         b.  Dulcie Lavender gave some information on a property on Route 109 that was recently
sold a may be put in conservation by the new owner.

     
     7.  There was no report from the Selectman 

     8. There was no report from the Planning Board

     9. Due to the fact that first Wednesday of the month in July falls on a holiday our regular   
          Meeting will be held a week later on July11,2012.

    Respectfully submitted________________________
                                 Thomas Hill

   Minutes approved_____________________________


